
Welcoming "Acorn 2020"
This summer, the Acorn Board and Staff determined that in order to open this fall, we

would make it our goal to review our current space and make all appropriate adjustments
to move as much as possible outside. In addition to adding more safety measures and
altering the curricula to fully utilize an outdoor classroom, we knew we had to establish
physical outdoor classroom spaces as comfortable learning environments in all types of
weather. We are thrilled to share where we’ve landed: see our new "Acorn 2020" map
below. Each classroom space will have its own play area and will be separate enough

from the other designated classrooms to ensure proper social distancing requirements. 
 

We have also upgraded Acorn School’s interior to be used in the event of severe weather
conditions, following the guidelines of the CDC and The NH Department of Health and
Human Services. Some of these upgrades include installation of easy to sanitize and

beautiful flooring throughout the school, use of air purifier systems, and establishing four
separate indoor classroom spaces that will keep each small class as a separate cohort. 

 
We are committed to providing a safe and fun learning environment for our students and

teachers whether they are in our outdoor classroom spaces or inside this coming year. We
are so excited about these changes and view them as long-term improvements to the

school. Thank you to everyone who has helped us out in this process; we look forward to
sharing the new and improved campus with families next month!



Follow Our Social Media

 ​  ​

Visit our Website

https://www.facebook.com/acornschool/
http://www.instagram.com/acorn.schoolnh/
http://www.acornschoolnh.com

